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OMB Announces 2025 Spring Revenue Estimating
Conference

The 2025 Spring Revenue Estimating Conference will be held on March
21 at Yacht Haven Grande, bringing together key agencies to discuss
the territory’s economic outlook. The event will be live-streamed on
the Facebook pages of OMB, WTJX, and Gov't House.
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The Office of Management and Budget has announced that the 2025 Spring Revenue Estimating
Conference will be held on Friday, March 21 at 9:00 a.m. at the 360 Harbor building in Yacht
Haven Grande, St. Thomas. 

The conference, required by law, will bring together key government agencies, semi-autonomous
entities, and stakeholders to present financial insights that will help shape the Fiscal Year 2026
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Executive Budget.

To ensure transparency and accessibility, the conference will be live-streamed on the Facebook
pages of OMB, WTJX, and Government House, according to the release. This will allow the
public to stay informed about the territory’s revenue projections, financial strategies, and
economic outlook for the coming fiscal year.

During the conference, presentations will be made by several revenue-generating agencies, along
with semi-autonomous government entities and financial experts. These presentations will offer
critical insight into the territory’s economic forecast, revenue trends, and financial landscape,
helping officials prepare for budgetary decisions and economic planning.
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